Karen Galbo

From: Leanne Santos <Isantos@eastlymepolice.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 11:43 AM

To: Karen Galbo; Christina Brooks

Subject:

Police Commission Meeting for 1/11/24

You don't often get email from Isantos@eastlymepolice.org.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Ladies,

Can you please post on the website that the meeting scheduled for 1/11/24 (Police Commission) is cancelled.

Thank you -

Leanne Santos
Administrative Assistant

Town of East Lyme Police Department
PO Box 519 — 277 West Main Street
Niantic, CT 06357

(860) 739-5900

(860) 739-0337 (Fax)

Isantos@eastlymepolice.org
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